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              15th December 2021 
 

 
 
Mrs S Khan 
Muslim Women’s Association  
Hounslow North 
 
          
 
 
Dear Sobia 
 
I am writing to offer my heartfelt thanks for your continued support for our school food bank 
throughout the past term, and indeed throughout the last year.  Your support has enabled us to 
help some of our less fortunate families within our school community. 
 
Through your association’s generosity, you have brought much comfort in these very trying times, 
thank you. 
 
Wishing you a safe and healthy 2022. 
 
Warmest regards 
 

 
Nicola Duggan 
Headteacher 
 

 


